
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Fall Issue July  2018 
 

IMPORTANT NUMBERS & 
WEBSITES 

 
EMERGENCY  911 
 
CITIZEN SERVICE  311 
 
SHERIFF’S DEPARTMENT 389-5114 
 
METRO COUNCIL – DISTRICT 3 
CHANDLER LOUPE  389-5162 
 
DOTD CUSTOMER   
SERVICE         1-800-152-3683 
 
EBR OFFICE OF   387-3039 
NEIGHBORHOODS  EXT-106 
 
CRIME STOPPERS  389-3361 
 
ANIMAL CONTROL  774-7700 
 
ST. GEORGE FIRE DEPT. 769-3335 
 
ENTERGY   356-7809 
 
MORE INFORMATION CAN BE FOUND IN 
B.A.N.A. WEBPAGE  barkleyplace.org 
 

 
EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE 
 

President 
John Krupsky 
 

Vice President 
Andrew Eames 
 

Recording Secretary 
Rich Bryars 
 

Corresponding Secretary 
Luzma Leder 
 

Treasurer 
Frank Richardson 
 

District 1 Representative 
Vincent Randolph 
 

District 2 Representative 
Aubrey Jones 
 

District 3 Representative 
Larry Hudson 
 

District 4 Representative 
Rodney Young 
 

District 5 Representative 
Ralph McMahon 
 

District 6 Representative 
Lorraine Woods 
 

District 7 Representative 
Duke Rivet 

 
Door Prizes are given to 
four attendees so plan to 
attend our next meeting 
scheduled for July 29, 2018 
at 3:00 PM at the 
Bluebonnet Library 
 

Message from the B.A.N.A. President 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

FIRST THINGS FIRST: 
Our new painted Subdivision sign is UP!!   
It looks GREAT !! 
For all the neighborhood association 
members who worked on the design, 
construction, renovation and painting 
of it, a well-deserved

 THANK  YOU! 

 
There are plans on the way to  do 
some landscaping around the new 
sign. 

 

There are plans on the way to install an 
entrance  sign at King James and Siegen 
for the Siegen Village Subdivision 
 

 
Faded neighborhood watch signs on 
King Dean and 2 other locations will be 
replaced 

 
Status of patched road cut on Barkley 
Drive - An inspector with SSO project 
office has been contacted to restore the 
road cut to match the existing road level.  
Stay tuned for updates.  
 

 

  PARTICIPATE, WE NEED YOU!! 
Annual election of officers and district 
representatives will be conducted at 
the July Association Meeting. 

 

DO YOU KNOW WHAT LIES 
BENEATH? 
Before you dig call 
811.  All utilities are 
required to respond 
within two business 

days to locate and mark the 
underground utilities lines. The two 
business days start the morning of the 
day after you called in for a locate ticket. 

      If you suspect a gas leak, call 

     1-800-ENTERGY  (368-3749) or 911. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
After filling with Secretary of State, 
our association is now a Louisiana 
non-profit organization. 
 

A T T E N T I O N  
A draft of the bylaws of the subdivisions 
is attached. Please review it before the 
upcoming Association meeting. Paid 
members will have the opportunity to 
comment before we will vote on the 
bylaws.  
 
 

 Please contact City-
Parish at 311 or 
(225)389-3090     
      if you have  

 Streetlight Issues, 
 A Damaged Garbage Cart, 
 Need to Replace  a Lid or 

Wheels. 
 

Glass and Cardboard 
Recycling Facts 
Each family uses an average 
of 500 glass bottles and jars 

every year. 
The largest glass furnace produces 
over 1 million glass bottles and jars 
per day.  
Glass is 100% recyclable and can be 
reused over and over again. 
Glass that is thrown into landfills 
will never decompose, putting a 
great strain on landfills with too 
much glass content. 
Cardboard boxes and paper towel 
rolls are recyclable; however,  
packing material or Styrofoam are 
not part of the recycling program.  
Visit WWW.BRGOV.COM/RECYCLE 
for more information. 
 

Lorraine Woods accepted to fill 
out the position for District 6 
Representative of our association. 
She will represent Barkley Place 
Lots 130-157 (aka Siegen 

Village).  THANK YOU!  
 
 
 
 
 
 

B.A.N.A. NEWSLETTER 

Message from the B.A.N.A President 
Greetings to all neighbors!  I hope you like the appearance of our refreshed Barkley Place 
sign. I appreciate the efforts of several active members of our association on this project, 
particularly the work done by Aubrey. 
At our July 29 association meeting we will ask for a vote to formally approve the current 
draft of our bylaws.  We hope that you will review the copy that is enclosed with our 
newsletter. We’ll also hold our annual election of officers and district representatives (for 
district 2,4, and 6). Nominations are welcome at the meeting or in advance. 
Thanks for your ongoing support and participation.  John Krupsky, President   

THE B.A.N.A  ASSOCIATION  REPRESENTS  BARKLEY  PLACE,  SIEGEN VILLAGE  AND  MAGNOLIA  CHASE  SUBDIVISIONS 

 

FYI – Copies of  layout plans for the 

Siegen Village and Magnolia Chase  

Subdivisions will be available for 

distribution at our next B.A.N.A 

meeting association.  

http://www.brgov.com/RECYCLE
http://311.brla.gov/index.html

